
Subject: 1330 Pico - HPOZ
From: Joel Miller <jmiller@psomas.com>
Date: 3/27/18, 4:15 PM
To: "Ken Bernstein " <Ken.Bernstein@lacity.org>
CC: Gerald Gubatan <Gerald.Gubatan@lacity.org>, Dave Garcia
<david@sandstoneproperties.com>, Paul Garry <paul.garry@psomas.com>

Good afternoon, Ken.

Today, the City Council approved, on consent, the motion to have DCP amend the HPOZ to 
remove 1330 Pico from the Pico-Union HPOZ.  (Last week, PLUM did the same.)  I would like 
to meet with either you or your designee who will be given this assignment so that we can 
continue to move forward.  Perhaps we can meet some time next week.

Thank you,

Joel

Joel B. Miller, AICP, LEED AP
PSOMAS | Balancing the Natural and Built Environment

Land Use Entitlements
555 So. Flower Street, Suite 4300
Los Angeles, CA 90071
Direct dial: 213.223.1440
www.psomas.com<http://www.psomas.com/>
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